
Public Notice 
Budget Hearing 

City of Archer City 
 
The City Council of the City of Archer City will hold a 
Public Hearing on the proposed 2015-2016 Fiscal Year 
Budget at 7:00 p.m. on September 8, 2015 in the City 
Council Chambers located at 116 S. Sycamore, Archer 
City, Texas.  This budget will raise more total property 
taxes than last year’s budget by $3043.00 or .7186 % and is 
tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax 
roll this year. 
 
The public is invited to attend this hearing. 
 
Kim Whitsitt, City Secretary 
City of Archer City 


